
Updated Roadmap comms to HoS/DoPS – March 2022 

Dear Colleagues 

I am writing to you with an updated ‘road map’ setting out actions we will be asking you to take 
throughout the remainder of the financial year (between now and the end of July).  

One change you’ll notice is that we will no longer be launching new compliance training in July. We 

have re-prioritised some of our activities and are now aiming to launch this in September. Instead, 

we will take the time between now and September to review and update our existing offer. Our 

existing courses were originally created in 2018 and, whilst a bulk of the information is still correct, 

we have implemented various improvements to processes over the past couple of years that need to 

be incorporated into the training. 

I hope this roadmap is helpful to you. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if my team or I can 
support you in any way. 

The Finance Service Desk is always there for you or your staff to support any finance-related enquiry, 
including contact with the Insurance and Procurement teams.   

Best regards, 

Allan Spencer, Director of Finance 

http://www.sussex.ac.uk/finance/contact

